
 

C4 will connect community resources to provide career education for all students while laying the 
foundation for life-long learning. 

                                         www.bcsc.k12.in.us/C4      @ConnectionsC4       
 

 
 

                                                                                     

  

  

  

  

 

 

  
 
 

 

C4 Open House                                                                                                 

                                                     Wednesday, January 29th 
                                                     Columbus North High School 

                                                        5-8 PM 
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C4 Student Ambassadors are busy gearing up 
for the Annual C4 Fair and Open House next 

week.  Enjoy this sneak peek of activities from 
this week’s Fair at Columbus East.  You can 

experience them for yourself when you visit the 
Open House at Columbus North next 

Wednesday.   
We look forward to seeing you at C4! 

http://www.bcsc.k12.in.us/C4

